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Ashland Town Library 
Library Trustees 

At 
Board of Selectmen Meeting 

October 15, 2019 
 
 
 
Trustees Present:  Alice Staples, David Ruell, Mardean Badger 
 
On October 15, 2019, the Ashland Library Trustees attended the Ashland Board of Selectmen 
meeting, which convened at 3:00 pm at the Ashland Water and Sewer Conference Room. 
 
The Library Trustees presented their proposed 2020 budget for the Ashland Town Library. The 
Trustees explained the increased lines and the re-alignment of a few categories in the General 
Expenses portion of the budget. 
 
The Library Trustees also expressed their desire to meet with the Board of Selectmen to review 
limitations of the current library building, other sites that have been reviewed, and the 
availability of the Historic School for a future library. The Board of Selectmen agreed that such a 
joint meeting should be scheduled. 
 
The Select Board approved the proposed 2020 library budget of $72,726 and a default budget of 
$68,528. 
 
The Select Board then continued with their additional agenda items. 
 
 
 
Notes Submitted by Mardean Badger 


